
EAA Chapter 565 
November 1, 2022 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Due to Hurricane Ian damage to our chapter building, the November meeting was 
held at the Beef O’Brady's in Punta Gorda. 
 
As President Larry McClure said, “What a great gathering we had at Beefs!  Great 
to get all together again after a difficult couple of weeks.  Good food and good 
talk!” 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:40 by President Larry McClure.   
Treasurer Colleen Wright reported a consistent balance in our financial accounts. 
Secretary Ken Hill reported the prior month’s minutes had been emailed and 
posted on the chapter Bulletin Board.  The minutes were approved. 
 
The Annual Christmas party is planned to take place at the Twin Isles Country Club 
on Tuesday, December 6th at 5PM.  This event is RSVP.  Please call the event 
coordinator, Dave Krug  (732) 887-4728 to reserve your spot.  We will collect the 
cost at the door of $35 PP or you can send a check to Dave Krug at 2319 Jacoby 
Cr. Port Charlotte, 34288.  The reservations must be made by December 1.   
 
NOTE! If reservations are made and not kept, the member will be removed from 
the 2023 email list until paid.  EAA 565 will be required to pay for all the 
reservations submitted. 
 
Election Results: 
Nominations for 2023 officers for a 2 year term: 
President: Larry McClure 
Vice President: Dave Krug 
Treasurer:  Colleen Wright 
Secretary:  Scott Ford 
 
There were no other nominations and with NO objections, the nominees were 
elected by acclamation. 
 
The B17 has been moved to the area near the EAA chapter Building. 



There was some damage to the stabilizer and rudder form the hurricane, and EAA 
is evaluating the next steps to complete all repairs. 
 
The DC-3 that was blown into the EAA parking lot has been removed and the 
fence repaired.  The EAA building has the electricity restored, and while it has 
sustained some damage, it is useable.  The airport has indicated they will assist in 
building repair. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
We will resume our Pancake Breakfast this Saturday, November 12th, at the 
normal time of 8 t0 10am. 
 
The next meeting will be December 5th, at 7pm. 
 
 
 


